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Radio Plays Submission 
Reply-to: Don Hill (donhill@uci.edu) 

Hello All, 

We are looking for several short productions (10-30 minutes in length) for our upcoming Radio 

Plays presentation in the fall! This can be either a new work or an existing script of yours. 
To submit, please fill out the form, found at this link, by Friday, April 23rd. 
 
  
 

Don't miss the great chance to showcase your work!  

Drama Dept. Commencement Video Submission 
Reminder 

Reply-to: Drama Department (drama@uci.edu) 

 

Hello Graduating Class of 2021, 
Graduation is quickly approaching, and with that, the deadline to submit photos for the Drama 

Department’s Commencement Video! Again, this video is unique to the Drama Department as a 

way to showcase all of our amazing talent and will be released on graduation weekend. 

Please click on this link to go to the submission form, taking careful note of the restrictions for 

the file size and photo type. The deadline for submissions is Friday, May 7th at 5:00 pm (PDT). 
 
 

 
 

https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=7d9e0300-54ef-43c8-b69d-fb70cdf88751&ZotMailId=OEGcIoKAp90/Z6HqzTzj1A==
https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=3a43381b-f930-437e-89a9-0b84edaa50f3&ZotMailId=or1fVihkG2AvH+pcAErhaw==


Let’s celebrate you and your accomplishments this spring, and congratulations again! 
 

Thank you, 

Don 
Don Hill  
he, him, his 
Chair, Department of Drama 

Season Producer  
Co-Head of Stage Management 
University of California, Irvine 
 

 
 


